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Air filters

Clean air intake is one of the most important con-

ditions for optimal engine power, high torque, low 

fuel consumption, and minimised pollutant emis-

sions. With MAHLE air filters up to 99.9 per cent of 

dust, soot, and tire wear particles are filtered out. 

At the same time, an optimal air/fuel mixture is 

assured. The high particle uptake capacity 

ensures long service life even under extreme con-

ditions such as heat, cold, or chemical influences. 

Our quality filters prevent premature wear of the 

valves, cylinder working surfaces, piston rings, 

bearings, and other engine components. To 

ensure perfect and lasting filter performance, all 

filters must be replaced within the replacement 

intervals stipulated by the vehicle manufacturers.

In the passenger car sector, round and panel ele-

ments are fitted in air filter housings mounted to 

the engine or chassis and are stabilised with glue 

beads at the dirty side and support grits at the 

clean side, depending on the specifications of the 

vehicle manufacturer. For dust-rich areas, an ad-

ditional pre-cleaner in the form of a foam mat is 

placed at the dirty side. For higher surface loads, 

metal or plastic support studs are used. 

In commercial vehicles, robust and at the same 

time weight-optimised air filter systems made from 

recyclable plastic are used that also serve to re-

duce air intake noise. In order to achieve a large 

filter surface at high stability, they are mostly de-

signed in a cylindrical shape. To improve efficiency, 

radial sealing and axial supports are employed. 

Additional safety inserts in the form of special 

fleece cylinders protect the clean side of the filter 

element during maintenance and replacements.

Our air filters are 
completely sealed 
Uncleaned air in the intake 
passage can contaminate 
the air flow mass meter 
and distort the measuring 
results, cause malfunc-
tions of the fuel injection, 
and contribute to wear of 
engine components. To 
prevent bypass air, our fil-
ter cartridges are fitted in 
exactly and the seals are 
selected carefully.
 
PUR seals made from 
specially developed PU 
foam ensure continuous 
sealing between dirty and 
clean side. These seals 
are resistant to aging, 
chemical effects, and are 
temperature-stable. Their 
flexibility is designed to fit 
exactly to the geometry of 
the sealing area.
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